County Commissioners and fellow Sedgwick County residents,

	Commissioners, thank you for taking an active role in our county government. This process is an important part of our society and culture as Americans and it’s not always easy to be the face of leadership. I commend you for doing that for all of us.

	While we are not able to attend this hearing in person, my husband and I, very much want to express our thoughts on this project and hope that you will listen with open minds. We have deep roots in Sedgwick County and both of our families have been in the area going on 6 generations. It’s a place I hope to continue to bring grandkids and great grandkids to teach appreciation for small towns, open spaces and a sense of community. 

	Change is hard, but necessary to ensure survival and way of life. Innovation brings about technology that allows smaller operations to stay competitive. This project gives landowners a new avenue for harvesting a natural resource that Sedgwick County has in abundance. It will also help some landowners keep their land with much needed income that farming doesn’t provide any longer unless you’re a huge operation. We would rather see future generations of current residents keep the land and possibly return to the area instead of having to sell to large conglomerates that won’t care about our county or way of life.

	We support the project and the expansion of power it will provide with the hope that Sedgwick County will flourish and current landowners will continue to live and raise future generations on this land. We all want what’s best for the county and each of us have our own opinions on how to accomplish it. 

Again, we commend the county commissioners on being the face of that leadership during this point in time. We wish you all the best as you weigh the impact of this project.

Sincerely and with best regards,

Bob and Connie (Blochowitz) Brown
